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Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

Please see below some reminders and information.   

  

Sports Day Y5 & Y6  

Please note, the date for Year 5 & 6 Sports Day has changed - this will now take place on 

Thursday morning, 22nd July. Please ensure your child wears their PE kit to school on 

this day.  

Dates for all other classes remain unchanged.  

  

Road Safety  

Following an accident outside of our school this week, children in all year groups have been 

refreshing their knowledge of Road Safety.  

  

Please could we ask that you reinforce this message at home, the following websites might 

help:  

  

Explore education resources – THINK!  

Zebras | Brake  

Road Safety GB | Home  

  

Please could you remind children to use the crossing and to ensure they are concentrating 

(not on mobile phones and not with earphones in).  

https://www.think.gov.uk/education-resources/explore-education-resources/?age%5B0%5D=7-to-12&resource_type%5B%5D=film
https://www.think.gov.uk/education-resources/explore-education-resources/?age%5B0%5D=7-to-12&resource_type%5B%5D=film
https://www.think.gov.uk/education-resources/explore-education-resources/?age%5B0%5D=7-to-12&resource_type%5B%5D=film
https://www.think.gov.uk/education-resources/explore-education-resources/?age%5B0%5D=7-to-12&resource_type%5B%5D=film
https://www.brake.org.uk/zebras
https://www.brake.org.uk/zebras
https://roadsafetygb.org.uk/
https://roadsafetygb.org.uk/


  

Plimsoles  

Could you please send your child to school with a pair of named plimsolls in their PE bag, 

as soon as possible. These will be kept in school for indoor PE. All children will need to wear 

plimsolls during indoor PE, for health and safety reasons. In the event of an emergency, it 

will also help to make the evacuation process smoother for the children.  

   
 

Headlice  

We have several children in school with headlice. Please could we ask you to check your 

child's hair and treat if required. The NHS website has information if you require it:  

  

Head lice and nits - NHS (www.nhs.uk)  

  
 

  
DSM Online Workshop for Parents / Carers  

  

We would like to invite you to a drug and alcohol awareness workshop by webinar 

delivered online for our parents and carers by drug education charity the Daniel 

SpargoMabbs Foundation. This will be held Monday 19th July 2021 from 6 – 

7.30pm and led by Director and Founder of the charity, Fiona Spargo-Mabbs and Drugs 

Educator, Asha Fowells.  

  

For more information about the workshop please see attachment. Please register for the 

webinar at:  

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_SadCGWnhTtqGVJ1-f7jD4Q  

   

Survey  
  

As a school we are always aiming to improve on the offer we give to our children. Please 

could we ask that you take the time to complete the survey below, it should only take a few 

minutes.   

  

https://forms.gle/prFqC2TkC3cAnrJB7   

  

  

  

  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_SadCGWnhTtqGVJ1-f7jD4Q
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_SadCGWnhTtqGVJ1-f7jD4Q
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_SadCGWnhTtqGVJ1-f7jD4Q
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_SadCGWnhTtqGVJ1-f7jD4Q
https://forms.gle/prFqC2TkC3cAnrJB7
https://forms.gle/prFqC2TkC3cAnrJB7


   

Family Food Experience Study  
  

NatCen Social Research is inviting you to express an interest in taking part in the Family  

Food Experience Study. They are looking for families with primary school aged children 

(aged 4–11 years old) to take part in this study to help them understand family food 

environments and children’s eating habits. They will interview one adult in your household 

and will also take the height and weight measurements of one primary school aged child in 

your household. As a thank you for taking part, you will receive a £30 shopping voucher. 

You can register your interest using this link: survey.natcen.ac.uk/FFE21.  

  

Please see attachment for further information.  

  

  

FCCS Virtual Quiz  
  

  
  

More information and Google sign-up link for the Virtual Quiz Night are in the attached 

flier.   

  

  

Prayer   
 

Dear Lord,  

We thank you for long summer days at this time of year.   

Thank you for friends who help us so that we do not feel alone.  

Please help us to be a good friend to someone today.  

In Jesus name,  

Amen  

  

Regards  

Mrs Jo Richardson  
   

Executive Head Teacher  


